
 

 

 

 

CITIZEN INFORMATION MEETING 

LOGMILL ROAD SAFETY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

 

Thursday August 8, 2013 

7 p.m. 
Evergreen Volunteer Fire and Rescue Social Hall 

3510 James Madison Highway 

Haymarket, VA 20169 
 

 

 

 

The Prince William County Department of Transportation (PWCDOT) is holding a Citizens Information 

Meeting on the proposed safety improvements to a portion of Logmill Road, Route 701.  The staff would like to 

obtain your comments on the proposed project. 

 

The proposal is to reconstruct a portion of Logmill Road just west of Hickory Grove, beginning approximately 

1,200 feet west of Parnell Court and ending approximately 200 feet east of Meander Creek Lane.  The proposed 

project will improve safety by increasing the existing sight distance and improving the vertical geometry to meet 

AASHTO standards on this segment of the road. 

 

Please join us on August 8
th
 to learn about and discuss design and traffic safety improvements proposed for this 

roadway safety project. 

 

Prince William County ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities in 

accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.  If you need more information or special 

assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact Gladis Arboleda, at 5 County 

Complex Court, Suite 290, Prince William, Virginia 22192 or by telephone at (703) 792-5276 or TDD (703) 

792-6295. 

 
 

 

Project Contacts: 

Gladis Arboleda / Prince William County Department of Transportation 

703.792.5276 / garboleda@pwcgov.org 

 

  

Scott Hatten / Prince William County Department of Transportation Right of Way 

703.792.7441 / shatten@pwcgov.org 

 

 

 


